
Studio Summer Hours 
                 Our summer office hours will be from 2 to 7 p.m. 

Mondays through Thursdays.  Please call before 
you come by to ensure that someone is here at 
the studio.  The studio, office and boutique will 
be closed May 14-18, May 26-31  and July 2-

August 5th. Registration for Fall classes will be starting August 6th. 
Classes will start resume August 20, 2018. Fall dance class schedules and 
registration will be available in the August newsletter and online at 
www.allthatdancesite.com 

  
Picture Perfect    
 You will be notified via email of the digital downloads for the shows and 
the link to order your recital photos. Any other picture questions, please call 
Brian Klimowski at (928) 526-7961. 
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Lost and Found 
 We have several 
items that have 
been left behind 
at the studio.  
Anything that is 
not been claimed 
before the recital 
will be donated to 
Goodwill on 
Friday, May 25, 
2017. *This does 
not include dance 
shoes, costumes 
and dance wear 
that is always left 
behind 

Farewell 
Graduates! 
Congratulations to 
our graduating NAU 
seniors: Alida 
Callahan and 
Jessica Aponte. 
They will be deeply 
missed and we wish 
them all the best in 
their brilliant 
futures!  Returning 
teachers are:  Tara 
Davis, Katie Ellico, 
Dani Loera, Victoria 
Grant, Shana 
Perrien, Lauren 
Younger, Kali 
Reynolds and 
Rhonda Harris.   
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Watch Out Cali! 
Members of our Hop Team, Tap Troupe and Dance Company will travel to Anaheim, California to 
compete in the National Championship competition in July!  Good luck to these dancers! 

Summer Time Fun! 
Parents, do your kids need something fun to do this summer?  There are several dance camps and 
workshops going on here at the studio in the month of June. Please see attached or check our 
website www.allthatdancesite.com for upcoming events.   

Junior dance camps, ages 9 and older, have the dancers learning the techniques of improvisation & 
choreography, hip hop and lyrical. There will also be an audition workshop for those who wish to 
tryout for one of our award winning, dance companies, tap troupe and hip hop teams in August.  The 
summer schedule will be available in the lobby, at the recital and online.  Come join us for some 
summer time fun. Remember to have your dance shoes and costumes labeled for the shows. 

Auditions! 
Dancers who would like to take their skills to the next level can audition to be a part of our amazing 
dance teams.  Auditions will be held for our dance companies on August 17, 2018 at 4 p.m.  Hip Hop 
team auditions will be held on August 18 at 11 a.m. Tap Troupe auditions will be held August 18 at 1 
p.m. Dancers, who have never been on any of these groups, must attend the audition workshop the 
week of August 13-16th to prepare for this event.  Dance company,  tap troupe and hip hop team 
dancers attend workshops, competitions and dance conventions. They also represent the studio in 
various performances and events in and around Flagstaff. Being part of these groups is a huge 
commitment of time and money.  

Please check with the studio office for an audition packet and more information on this event.
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